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“I tell you, in that night there shall be two men in one bed; the one shall be teken, and the other shall be left.  
Two women shall be grinding together; the one shall be taken, and the other left. 
And they answered and said unto him, where, Lord? And he said unto them, wheresoever the body is, thither will the eagles be 
gathered together”. LUC 17: 34-37. 
 
 

INTERNATIONAL BIBLE CONFERENCE IN BRUSSELS 
FROM THE 03rd/04/2018 TO THE 15th/04/2018  

 
THEME: “THE BODY OF CHRIST” AND “THE GATHERING PLACE FOR THE VERY 

ELECT” 
 
Beloved in Christ, 
 
I greet you all in the precious and holy Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. 
It is with joy and gratitude to the Lord that I am writing this mail to thank you all who took part in the international meetings of 
2016 which were organized in Belgium and in France. It was unique and unforgettable moments during which the Lord 
powerfully visited us during all these meetings.  
God willing we shall have again another International Bible Conference this year 2018 in Belgium, in France and Germany. 
As in the past, we expect to receive our brothers from Europe, Africa, Asia, North America, South America, Central America, 
Canada, New Zealand, Australia and from Islands.  
We pray our good Lord to grant the favor to all who would desire to come to participate in these international meetings to get 
their entry visa to Europe. 
We will be happy to welcome all of you to these international meetings. 
The pastors from different churches will have the possibility to be presented and also to speak to the congregation.   
It will be an opportunity for the servants of God to meet for a better collaboration in the work of God. 
It is in this context that the International Mission Center (I.M.C.) invites you to come to Brussels to take part to these 
international meetings which shall be beneficial for the body of Christ and the servants of God. Your presence amongst us as 
servant of God is important. 
We wish to soon have confirmation of your attendance at these meetings by mail at this address:   
    contact@intmissioncenter.org 
 
For those who will be in the obligation of getting an entry visa to Europe, we ask them to kindly send us their names in advance 
as well as a copy of their passport page or a figure of their complete identity and to fill the form included in order to allow us to 
make a list to send as soon as possible to different embassies and ministers to facilitate the process of granting visas. The 
passport copies have to be sent to the following address:   
     contact@intmissioncenter.org 
 
Regarding the issues of visas 

1. For the brothers and sister coming from French speaking countries, please contact: 
Brother Jonas: Tel: +32.493.36.57.09 
E-mail:  frjonas@intmissioncenter.org 

  
2. For the brothers and sisters from English speaking countries, please contact: 

Brother Samuel:  Tel: +32.484.90.79.04 
E-mail:   frsamuel@intmissioncenter.org 
 
Brother Robert: Tel: +32.465.78.23.72 
E-mail:  robertothieno@intmissioncenter.org 
  

We ask the brethren to kindly respect the modalities and to contact the designated persons for the information concerning the 
documents needed for the obtaining of the visa. 
 

3. For all other questions related with the international meetings except the questions related to the demand for visas, 
you can contact the secretary: 
 

Sister Mariette L.  Tel: +32.2.216.31.57 
E-mail:   contact@intmissioncenter.org 

 
The meetings as well as the preparations shall begin for Belgium from the 3rd April 2018 to the 8th April 2018.  
The special meetings will be on Friday the 6th April 2018, Saturday the 7th April 2018 and Sunday 8th April 2018 
 
We welcome all of you.  
 
Bro. Leonard LIFESE 
 
Brussels, the 11th May 2017 


